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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As you know since September children who have school lunches have been given a grab bag containing a variety 
of hot and cold food which they can eat easily in their classrooms.  This has been working well, however we 
have listened to feedback from staff, pupils and parents and are going to make some improvements to the 
meals which are on offer. 
 
We have recently met with the Leeds catering team and from Monday 23rd November we are delighted to say 
that we will once again be able to offer the full menu choice.  Children will make their choice in the morning and 
then the kitchen staff will prepare and dish up the meals in disposable individual portion containers which can 
be delivered to the classrooms to be eaten.  As the winter months are upon us, it will be great for children to 
have a hot meal at lunch time and to be able to choose from a wider menu. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Tidey 
 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
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